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ILLINOIS POLLUTION

CONTROL BOARD
NOTICE OF HEARING

	 Public Notice is hereby given that 
the Pollution Control Board will 
hold a public hearing in the matter 
of Broadus Oil Company - Streator 
v. IEPA, PCB 10-48. The hearing 
will commence on Wednesday, 
November 7, 2012, at 10:30 am at 
the Illinois Pollution Control Board 
Hearing Room, 1021 North Grand 
Avenue East, North Entrance, 
Springfield, Illinois.  This date is 
subject to change without notice 
and may be confirmed by contacting 
the Office of the Clerk, 312/814-
3461. Additional information can 
be obtained through the Office of 
the Clerk at 312/814-3461 and the 
Board’s website at http://www.ipcb.
state.il.us.

Thomas Holbrook
Chairman

(September 29, 2012)


